
CEANTAR BARDASACH CHATHAIR CHILL CHAINNIGH 
MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF KILKENNY CITY 

 
         
             7th December 2018 

To Each Member of Municipal District of Kilkenny City. 

 
 
A Chara, 
 
Iarrtar ort leis seo bheith i láthair ag Cruinniú Míosúil Mí na Nollaig na Ceantar 
Bardasach Chathair Chill Chainnigh a thionóil treo Comhairleoir Peter Cleere, Méara, a 
bheidh ar siúl i Seomra na Comhairle, Halla na Cathrach, An tSráid Ard, Cill Chainnigh, 
ar Dé hAoine, 14 Mí na Nollaig, 2018, ar 2.30 p.m. chun an t-idirbheart an ghnó mar atá 
leagtha amach anseo thíos.  
 
You are hereby summoned to attend the November Monthly Meeting of the Municipal 
District of Kilkenny City convened by direction of Councillor  Peter Cleere, Mayor, to be 
held in Council Chamber, City Hall, High Street, Kilkenny, on Friday, 14th December, 
2018 at 2.30 p.m. for the transaction of the business as set out hereunder. 
 
Mise, le meas, 
 

Anne Maria Walsh 
Senior Executive Officer. 
 

CLÁR/AGENDA 
 
 
1. A dhaingniú Miontuairiscí Cruinnithe. 

Confirmation of Minutes of Meeting of: 
 

(a) Minutes of Monthly Meeting held on 16
th

 November, 2018 (copy enclosed). 

(b) Minutes of Draft Budget Meeting on 12
th

 November, 2018 (copy enclosed) 

 
             
2. Cúrsaí thabhairt ar aghaidh ordú ón Méara  

Matters brought forward by direction of the Mayor. 
 

3. Cur i láthair an Halla Baile. 

Town Hall presentation. 
 

4. Táillí Páirceála Páirce. 

Car Parking Charges. 

 

5.           Bóithre 

             Roads 

 

 

 



6.          Fógra Foriarratais in ainm an Comh. David Fitzgerald dar dáta 16th November, 2018.  

 Notice of Motion in the name of Cllr. David Fitzgerald received 16th November, 2018. 

 

           “That Kilkenny MDC commence the detailed design and construction of the Lousybush link  

            road from the Freshford road to the Waterbarracks to serve the new CBS secondary school  

            and housing in order to relieve the traffic congestion on the Freshford road / Granges road  

            and to ensure that the Dunningstown road does not become a "Rat run" when the new CBS is  

            constructed “. 

 


